BARROW  PRIMARY  SCHOOL

Old Row,  Barrow,  Clitheroe,  BB7 9AZ

Telephone:  01254 822338

Fax & Answer Machine:  01254 822408

e-mail: head@barrow.lancs.sch.uk
www.barrow.lancs.sch.uk
11th May, 2016
Dear Parents

SPORTS DAY – FRIDAY, 26th MAY
A reminder that our annual sports day will be held on Friday, 26th May at 1.30pm and all are welcome.  If we have to cancel the event due to the weather then the text messaging service will be used. We do have a reserve date of 7th July in case of bad weather.  Can you please ensure that all children come to school with their water bottles so that they have access to water during the event together with hats and suncream.  The children will sit at one side of the running tracks and we ask that parents stay on the other side. Please bring blankets/rugs etc if you wish to sit on the grass.  The pupils will be taken back to their classes after the event but can be collected from these immediately.  Thank you.
PARKING 

The local residents have asked if we could request that parents park considerately outside the cottages along Old Row.  Thank you.
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